
 

 

RFQ – Design Services for the Design of Gateway Signage into Greenville 

Addendum No. 2 
 

Project Name: Design Services for the Design of 
Gateway Signage into Greenville 

Project No.: RFP# 19-20-22 

Prepared By: Denisha Harris Date: March 24, 2020 
 

General Questions, Clarifications & Requirements: 
 

Regarding RFQ Submission: 

Electronic submission is preferred.  Upload files using the link below: 

https://www.dropbox.com/request/YDrAsrFcUyYBb59iQVrJ 

All files must be uploaded by 5:00pm or they will not be accepted. 

Postal mail submission is acceptable.  If using postal mail, deliver to 1500 Beatty Street, Greenville, 
NC 27834 on or before Friday, March 27, 2020 @ 5:00 PM and address to Mr. Kevin Mulligan, Director 
of Public Works, with the words “RFQ Enclosed, Gateway Signage” on the outside of the mail carrier 
envelope.  No in-person submission will be accepted. 

 

End of Addendum #2 

 


